A\ CUMBERLAND
FELLOW SHIP

Crossville Mayor
Crossville City Council
Crossville City Manager

Madam & Sirs,

In an effort to be a more active part of our Community, Cumberland
Fellowship Church wants to support the City of Crossville and Cumberland County
in its effort to bring a whole family atmosphere to our City and County.

Cumberland Fellowship has a desire to do out door services each Wednesday
beginning June 1, and go through the month of July to end on July 27t, We have
received permission to use the grounds around the Court House. And we request the
use of the Amphitheater for those Wednesday evenings.

We plan to have an energetic atmosphere and advertise to our town and
community. There will be bounce houses, and special things for the children each
week. We will have energetic music and a timely message for the family each week,
along with a special feature of local merchants from Downtown. Forte’s on the
square will be our first merchant to participate. We are very willing to have
merchants set up tents to advertise downtown Crossville.

We ask that the City consider allowing the street behind the courthouse,
Thurman, to be closed on Wednesday’s from 5:00- 8:00. Traffic in this area is at a
minimum during this time, and it would help as we prepare for the families to be in
a safe environment and participate in “Taking It To The Streets” event! Cumberland
Fellowship will furnish parking attendants for each Wednesday.

Thank You, for allowing Cumberland Fellowship to participate in creating a
fun, family friendly place for all of our citizens. We want Crossville and Cumberland
County to be the “Family Place” of Tennessee! Thank you for considering the street
closure of Thurman, behind the Court House.
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